
Dear Parents and Carers, 
What has been happening this week?
It feels as though winter has definitely arrived this week! 
Our old school building is doing its best to stay warm for the children and we are reminding them to keep the
doors shut at all times. Please make sure your child(ren) are coming to school in layers, to help them regulate
their temperature whilst in school. Please label all of your child(ren)’s clothes, including hats, gloves and scarfs.  
We have also had to turn off our water fountains whilst the weather is so cold so please make sure that your
child brings a named water bottle in to school every day. 
This week in our main assembly, we spoke to the children about healthy lunches and snacks in school. Children
know that if they wish to bring a snack in the morning, it should be fruit, vegetables or a small sandwich. They
should not share their snack or lunch with other children because of allergies. 
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What is happening next week?

Please be reminded that school is closed on Friday 29th November for staff training. The children will
return on Monday 2nd December from 8:35am.

Parents Evening bookings open 
As you will remember, our dates for our parents/carers evenings are on Tuesday 3rd December and
Thursday 5th December 2024. 

From 5pm on Monday 18th November we will be releasing the parents/ carers open evening slots for you
to book. Appointments are 10 minutes in length and provide you with an opportunity to talk to the class
teacher about your child’s progress and achievements this term, along with their next steps. We would
advise that you arrive 10 minutes before your appointment so that you can look at examples of your
child’s learning, which will be available for you outside of the classroom.  

Tuesday 3rd
December

&
Thursday 5th

December

The Eco-Refill Shop is coming soon to Brindishe Manor
At Brindishe Manor school we are launching an Eco Refill shop! This will

be a shop where you can refill plastic containers with popular
household products. Our mission is to banish plastic waste and look
after our planet. We will also have other products on offer such as

dried fruit and treats for your pets! There really will be something for
everyone! Keep your eyes peeled in the newsletters for our launch

date. We hope to see you there.



Key Dates
Friday 29th November - INSET day 
Tuesday 3rd December and Thursday 5th
December - Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 5th December - Year 6 to the
Unicorn Theatre
 - PSFA Christmas tree collection
Friday 6th December - Winter Fair after
school
Monday 13th December - Dress Festive day
and School Christmas Dinner
For further dates, look at the Weduc
Calendar. 

School planting day
We have moved planting day to 30th

November due to the weather 

Due to heavy rain tomorrow, we have had to reschedule
the planting day. It will now be on Saturday 30th
November.
All families are welcome to drop in anytime between 11 & 3
to help (children must stay with their adults).
We need large spades and wheelbarrows, so do bring them
along if you have them.
Wear warm/waterproof clothing, gardening gloves and
sturdy shoes or boots. Hot drinks and snacks will be
provided!
Email brindishemanorpsfa@gmail.com to sign up.

Performance dates
Monday 9th December: 2.45 - Y3
Tuesday 10th December: 9 - 10 - Y2 Nativity

                                    2.45 - Y4
Wednesday 11th December: 9am - Y1
                                                       2.45 Y5 

Thursday 12th December: 1.30 - 2.30 Y2 Nativity
                                                     2.45 - Y6 
Monday 16th December: Reception
Tuesday 17th December: Nursery craft morning(1
parent only please, due to limited space)
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Tombola for the grown ups -  do you have any unused gifts...

unused stationery sets
unopened smellies
drinks
sweet treats (in date)  

For the kids’ tombola, please donate new and preloved soft
toys and games that are clean and in good condition.

Drop items to the school office from Monday 25th November.

Contact us at  brindishemanorpsfa@gmail.com and look for
event updates in the newsletter or on the PSFA Facebook page

facebook.com/brindishemanorpsfa

PSFA

What’s on this winter. 

Last chance - deadline 28th Nov.
Last chance to buy a beautiful Christmas tree or wreath. Trees
will be ready to collect at school on Thursday 5th December.
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/brindishe-manor-
christmas-trees-2024

We still need around 40 volunteers!

Brindishe Manor PSFA is a registered charity, number 1117178 

We’re two weeks away from our winter fair and we still need
around 40 volunteers, which means we might make tough
decisions about what we can run. If you can help, any amount
of time you can give is appreciated. Please click ‘sign up’ for a
role at the event. The fair is on Friday 6th December, 3.15 to
5pm.

Raffle tickets - we’re going digital.

This year we are going digital with our raffle. We’re in the
process of setting this up but watch this space for details
on how to buy tickets online. We have some fantastic prizes
available in this year’s winter raffle.

Donations for the Tombola.
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